NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

VILLAGE OF BAILEY’S PRAIRIE

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Bailey’s Prairie, Texas, will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on September 9, 2021, in the Council Chambers, Bailey’s Prairie Village Hall, 1680 Jimmy Phillips Boulevard, Bailey’s Prairie, Texas, on the budget for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2021, and ending September 30, 2022. 

